Island County Fire Protection District No. 3

Special Meeting of Fire Commissioners:
November 15, 1979

The special meeting was called to order at 5:32 P, M., at the
home of Kenneth McClellan.

A notice of this special meeting had been given to the local
newspaper prlor to the meeting.

In attendance were Chairman Byron Worland, Commissioners
Kenneth McClellan and Gary Gabelein, District Chief Paul
Nichol and District Secretary Randolph Erikson.

Gary Gabelein moved that the District call for bids on an 1800

gallon.capacity tanker type truck, by advertizing in the local
nevwspaper, Kenneth McClellan seconded the motion, the motion

carried,

Kenneth McClellan moved that the meeting be adjourned, Cary
Gabelein seconded the motion, motion to ad journ carried.

Randolph Erikson, Secretary

Rondited Enileso



